FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

VOTE SHEET
May 22,2012
Docket No. 120075-EI — Request by Gulf Power Company to modify its underground residential differential

tariffs.

Issue 1: Should the proposed tariffs be suspended?
Recommendation: Yes.

APPROVED

Issue 2: Should this docket be closed?
Recommendation: No. This docket should remain open pending the Commission’s final decision on the
proposed tariff revision.

APPROVED

COMMISSIONERS ASSIGNED: All Commissioners
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